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                                                                                                                          June 30, 2021 

 

President and Commission Members, 

 I am Stephane Lemieux, NDE Technician at Cameco BRR Refinery. I’ve been 

employed here since 2004, my career here began as a laborer in Sample and Feed 

area and progressed to Process operator including the operation of the MOCR. 

During the 15 years I worked in the Process/Production Dept. I learned the 

importance of safety, the environment, quality assurance and the commitment of 

the employees behind these values. My new role as an NDE Tech. on the 

engineering and reliability team allows me to further enhance these values. 

 Cameco has supported my children’s sport teams and encouraged them 

through the academic awards program and school bursaries, these are just a few 

examples of how Cameco plays an important role in supporting families in our 

community.   

 We recently celebrated 15 years without a lost time injury here a BRR site 

and haven’t had any environmental incidents during the current license period. 

These achievements are credited to our strong culture, the commitment to safety 

and the environment is priority here at Cameco, it’s something we take pride in. 

 In summary, Cameco is dedicated to the safety and wellbeing of its 

employees, its strong commitment to the environment and community support 

are just a few reasons why I strongly encourage the commission to renew 

Cameco’s 10-year operating license. Regards. 

 

                                                                                           Stephane Lemieux 

   


